Dear Family, Friends, and Students:
My name is Ms. Linda Saab and I will be your child’s third grade teacher for the 2019-2020 school year. This year is going to be an exciting and productive year! Your child and I will be spending a lot of time together so I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. 
I have extensive experience in the field of education. I have worked many years for the Dearborn Public School District. Since 2007, I taught 5th grade at Henry Ford Elementary, was the Math Interventionist, as well the Title 1 Resource Teacher. My experience in the field of education allows me to teach your child what they need to know to succeed for the following years.  
As a teacher, it is my goal to see that each child in my classroom receives a quality education, feels special, safe, and important. I believe that it takes a partnership between home and school to ensure the best education for your child. As your partner in your child’s education, I welcome your support in my room at any time.
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (313) 827-4700 or email me at saabl@dearbornschools.org.  Please leave a message and I will get back to you as soon as possible. Also, please subscribe to my iBlog at iblog.dearbornschools.org/saabl.  Again, I look forward to meeting you and your child and making this a successful year for everyone.
Open House will be from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm on Thursday, September 12, 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A parent meeting will be scheduled for later date to discuss classroom procedures and policies. Attached is suggested supply list.
Truly Your Partner in Education,

Ms. Saab

